
 

Cancellation of Mountain Bike Trail (Pak Tam to Pak Sha O Section) at Sai Kung West 
Country Park 

The Department will cancel the designated mountain bike trail (MBT) from Pak Tam to Pak Sha 
O at Sai Kung West Country Park (please see the plan below) starting from 1 October 2018. 
Since a lot of sections along the designated MBT require bikers to dismount and push their bikes 
instead of riding, and many sections are heavily eroded and found to be hazardous, after careful 
evaluation, this Department considers that the subject MBT as no longer suitable for mountain 
bike activities and thus should be cancelled.  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 4(1) of the Country Parks and Special Areas Regulations (Cap, 208A), no 
person shall, except with the consent of the Country and Marine Parks Authority, ride or possess 
bicycle at area outside the designated mountain bike trails in country parks. Offenders will be 
prosecuted. Thank you for your attention. 

 


